
  

SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE, VINUKONDA  

Convenor of RRC 

NOTICE 

Date: 16-12- 2017 

We are pleased to announce that our college will be conducting  Awareness on Anti Ragining on 

18-12- 2017. The programme will be held on the college premises, and all the students are to 

participate in this programme and make it a grand success. 
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